
Oct. 29, 1968 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora, 
I have a very worm request. Could you be so very kind and “faire un tour a l’horizont” 
among the Latin philosophers (Italy, Spain, Portugal, and Latin America) who are 
actively interested in phenomenological research!! 
We are organizing here an International Phenomenological Conference and I would 
not like to leave these scholars out, but personally I cannot remember any recently 
occurring name. However I am perfectly aware of the great interest in phen. in these 
speakers and know some people personally. 
I would be truly grateful to hear from you as soon as possible. 
Please forgive me for imposing upon your kindness but it is the interest of 
Philosophy! 
With many thanks in advance and best regards. 
Sincerely yours, 
 
348 Payson Rd. 
Belmont, Mass. 
 
PS. Do you have by any chance the member list of the Mexico Congress? May be 
the best thing would be to underline there the names and lend me the list for a 
week?! 


